Ramirez, Angelica

Public Comment - Erroup 4

From: anna bradley <annaberit@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 12:02 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Cannabis Odor abatement - appeals and applications



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please honor your pledge to work for all of your constituents and recognize existing mistakes with regards to the Cannabis policies for the Carpinteria Valley.

Your current odor abatement plan is not working. You have permits issued but odor abatement not enforced- in plain site every day.

Please help us by putting odor abatement as a priority vs more permits and expansion.

Thank You

Anna Bradley

Carpinteria

Ramirez, Angelica

From:

Dede Borchard <dedeborchard@cox.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:04 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Cannibus odor

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please please stop the odor it wakes me up at night — it is a suffocating odor. It seems it is mostly in the early am. 3:00 o'clock in the morning. This is with all windows closed. I never open a window at night anymore because of the possibility of odor. dedeborchard@cox.net

Ramirez, Angelica

From:

William Dentzel

bilito@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 24, 2022 8:29 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Pot Farms

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I live in Solvang. I am appalled at the lassez faire attitude this county has taken toward these commercial cannabis growers. There is nothing great about these operations. My biggest beef is the use of precious and scarce water! What are you thinking? Suck the earth dry for these peoples' pot profit? Crazy. And then there's the odor, why should we be subjected to that? Can we not just smell normal SB county air without all the pot smell. I'm very disappointed in your board's performance regardless of whatever praise you've been given as you encourage this market. I have nothing against some people smoking a little pot or growing some at home but these massive pot operations are shameless and absurd in our struggling modern environment!

Please wake up out of your ridiculous trance and get this lame and predatory industry put back in its place.

Thanks! Bill Dentzel 133 First Street Solvang

Wm. H. Dentzel Port Townsend WA www.dentzel.com 360-531-2812